
From: Callie Mcfadyen  
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 1:11 PM 
To: Lorelee Marin  
Subject: Aurora Neighborhood Community Space 
 

 
We have lived on 34 Street in Colonial park area of Lloydminster for 10 years and have two wonderful 
children ages 7 and 9. Since my girls have been babies the closest park to us is the park at Jack Kemp 
school and in order to get there you have to cross a very busy intersection, otherwise I have to drive my 
children to a park or Budmiller to get out of the house and play. Ourselves as well as our girls have been 
over the moon excited about the new play structure going to be in our area, we have walked down the 
path many times to inspect where the new park will be and imagine it and the excitement is very real. 
To lose this play structure would be such a loss to our neighborhood which is filled with children of all 
ages. I have always loved that we live in a young and vibrant area of Lloydminster with lots of children 
the same ages to play with – this would be such a blessing to many children and major loss if it was 
taken away. 
I would like to take a moment to say that this playground would be so well loved and important to our 
neighborhood, and I know many of us appreciate that we are finally getting something for our children 
to enjoy. 
 
Thank you, 
Jordan, Callie, Brooklyn and Addalyn Sears, 
Lloydminster 


